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NFWI AM 2024 

Wednesday 5 June 2024 – Royal Albert Hall, London 
OBSERVER INFORMATION AND APPLICATION FORM 

 
This application form must be returned via email to secretary@surreyfedwi.org.uk or via post to the address 
above by no later than FRIDAY 5 JANUARY 2024. 
 
The observer ticket price is £28 therefore please can you send a cheque for this amount with your application 
alternatively we can accept payment via BACS quoting Surrey Federation of WIs, Sort Code: 60-09.21, 
Account number: 01028499 and reference the payment with your surname and name of event ie “NFWI 
AM24”.  
 
NFWI has given the federation an allocation of observer tickets, but we cannot guarantee that you will get a 
place.  
 
This meeting will also have the option to attend virtually. If this is your preferred option, please indicate this 
on the ticket application. Further information regarding this will follow at a later date. 
 
PLEASE NOTE:  
If successful, you will be notified as soon as possible and no later than end of February 2024.  If you are 
unsuccessful, you will be notified by the end of February 2024, and your cheque will be shredded.   
 
The Federation will not be providing transport for the NFWI AGM 2024. You are required to make your own 
way to the Royal Albert Hall. 
  

In the event of a WI link of 4 WIs being unable to find a delegate to vote on their behalf at the AM and report 
back on the meeting, observers may be asked to be a proxy. Please state on the form if you are able to be a 
proxy delegate.  If asked to be a proxy, the Observer Ticket price will be refunded, and travel paid by SFWI as 
long as any travel tickets / receipts are kept and submitted. Refunds will not be made for any other reason 
once your ticket has been allocated to you.    
 
If more than one person per WI wishes to go as an observer, please photocopy this form as we require one 
form per observer. If you require another form this can either obtain from our website under the 
document library or alternatively one can, be emailed to you, by either sending an email to 
secretary@surreyfedwi.org.uk or by contact the office on 01483 233230. 
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NFWI AM Wednesday 5 June 2024 
Royal Albert Hall, London 

 

Please return this form as soon as possible but NO LATER THAN FRIDAY 5 JANUARY 2023 to: 
SFWI, 6 Paris, Parklands, Railton Road, Guildford GU2 9JX OR ALTERNATIVELY VIA EMAIL TO 

secretary@surreyfedwi.org.uk 
 

PLEASE PRINT AND COMPLETE ALL BOXES CLEARLY 
 

OBSERVER TICKET APPLICATION FORM 
 

Name of WI  

Name of applicant  

Postal Address  

Postcode  

Mobile No: (preferred)  

Home Tel No.  

Email address  

I would like to attend virtually Yes / No* (delete as appropriate) 

Are you willing to be a proxy delegate if required? Yes / No* (delete as appropriate) 

 

The observer ticket price is £28 therefore please can you send a cheque for this with your application.  
 
Cheques should be made payable to Surrey Federation of WIs and return with your application alternatively 
we can accept payment via BACS quoting Surrey Federation of WIs, Sort Code: 60-09.21, Account number: 
01028499 and reference the payment with your surname and name of event ie “NFWI AGM 24”.  
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